
                                2020 Windcrest Farm COVID-19 Guidelines  
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has affected us all in unprecedented ways. We are all excited to be able to horse show again and to 
welcome you back to Windcrest Farm. It has been a long time. So, let’s get back in the saddle again with a few simple guidelines! 
 

 
1. It would really help us a lot if you would pre-enter. With the State Guidelines that must be followed, the Show Secretary has a lot of extra duties. Pre entering will 
give her ample time to process your entries and know what the class counts are.  

2. When you arrive at Windcrest Farm be prepared! NEHC and the CHSA require waivers which are on the Windcrest web site. Print them in advance and have 
them signed by everyone accompanying you before you arrive. We cannot let you on the grounds without them.  

3. Next, we will do a mandatory temperature check. Anyone with a temperature over 100.4 degrees will not be permitted to enter.  

4. Masks or face coverings must always be worn when not mounted. Anyone wishing to show with a mask or face cover is welcome to do so without penalty. 
Attendees must provide their own masks.  

5. We can only open the show grounds to riders, trainers, grooms, and show staff. Minor riders may have one legal guardian to accompany them. For now, there 
can be no spectators. We will miss the friends and family that have to stay at home, but hopefully it won’t be for too long.  

6. Exhibitors are not permitted to hang at the in gate and watch or linger throughout the day. At the completion of your classes, please checkout with the secretary 
and leave. Most division results will be available by the time you put your horse away. Ribbons will be handed to you by the secretary.  

7. The trainers are responsible for their clients and staff to make sure all those affiliated with them are adhering to the rules.  

8. No more than 2 people at a time will be allowed near in the Show Secretary booth or at the ingate.  

9. Please maintain 6-foot social distancing at all times while on the property—this includes the parking areas, schooling area, ingate and show secretary booth.  

10. Bring a picnic! We will not have a food truck but we will have bottled water available for purchase.  

11. In the event of a storm, we ask that you shelter in your cars and NOT in the barn or show secretary booth. 12. There will be numerous hand sanitizing stations 
located throughout the farm. Please utilize them frequently.  

 

We are all in it to win it! Let’s join together and do our part to keep everyone safe! 


